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Monday 10th June 2024 

SPORTS DAY FRIDAY 21st JUNE 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our annual sports day is nearly upon us and as always we hope the weather is on our side – if we are forecast 
inclement weather, we will try to give you as much notice as possible.  Children should come to school in their PE 
kit, including wearing their house T-shirt (a jumper/fleece/coat may also be needed).  Please ensure your child 
brings in a hat and a water bottle and apply once a day sunscreen if forecast shows sunshine.   

Please note the plan for sports day is as follows: 

Reception    9-10am (short presentation of certificates after races) Children will go back to            
class then and come back out for picnic lunch. 

Year 1 & Year 2  10:30–12:00 (KS1 presentation of certificates after races) 

 Picnic Lunch All   12.00 – 13.00 

Year 3,4,5 & 6               13:00 – 15:00 

 KS2 certificate presentation and house winners 15:00 – 15:15 

All parents are welcome to join their child for a picnic lunch.  If your child(ren) will be eating with you, remember to 
cancel their school lunch order with the office.  Children whose parents can’t attend will sit with friends and staff. 
There will be no hot food on offer that day however, a packed lunch can be pre-ordered. 

Y6 children will be selling ice lollies during lunchtime for 50p each, cash only. 

To enable children to sit in the shade – parents will sit in the centre of the circular track – there is no shade here so 
please feel free to bring your own shade/pop up gazebo.  The running track must be kept clear.  

This is a format that we have used for a number of years and works well. If this is your first sports day at George 
Street and you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to the office or your class teacher.   

Smoking and alcohol are not permitted on our grounds.   

Kind regards, 

Angela Hughes  
Headteacher 
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